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Statement by Ambassador Oľga Algayerová on the occasion of the upcoming 
conference in Slovakia titled “Safety and security of the energy infrastructure, stable 
investment environment and innovations – the way to the sustainable energy future”. 
 
11 April 2013 
 
 

Dear Mr. Chairman, distinguished colleagues,  

 

further on to my information provided during the last meeting of the Economic and 

Environmental Committee, I have the pleasure to inform you that upcoming conference titled 

“Safety and security of the energy infrastructure, stable investment environment and 

innovations – the way to the sustainable energy future”, will take place on 24 April 2013 in 

Bratislava. The conference will focus on issues, which relate very much to the main topics of 

our work within the Economic and Environmental Committee, especially in the area of critical 

energy infrastructure protection.  

 

Main speakers in the afternoon´s panel on 24 April 2013 at 13,30 will be Mr. Robert Fico, 

Prime Minister of the Slovak Republic, Mr. Halil Yurdakul Yigitguden, co-ordinator of OSCE 

Economic and Environmental Activities and Mr. Urban Rusnák, Secretary General of the 

Energy Charter Secretariat.  

 

The participation at this panel is for OSCE delegates free of any charge.  

 

Further information is available on www.enko2013.jmm.cz/en/conference-program. 

 

Registration for OSCE delegates is via an email: erasmus@stonline.sk. 

 

You are warmly welcomed to participate. 
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